
The Max City Council met in a special meeting Monday, May 17, 2017 at 7:00PM.  Mayor Hauf and 

Council members Jon Hauf, Nathan Schneider and Heather Bostow were in attendance; Absent Council 

member Randy Swanson.  Visitors attending:  Alyssa Adam, BHG; Gary Schell; Gary St. Louis; Karen Berg; 

Richard Gullickson; LaVonne Fannik; Tim Krebsbach; Denise Krebsbach; Colin Hankel 

Meeting Called to Order at 7:03pm. 

Huettl from P&Z committee did not have a recommendation for the council regarding the rezoning of 

Wilcox Addn Lots 1-3 from R1 Single Family Residential to R3 Multi-Family Residential. When asked Tim 

Krebsbach said his building plans were still up in the air and would be based on the hearing rezone 

decision. Letter was given to the council from Joy & Pete Lies who were unable to attend. Discussion 

was also discussion on what is a community garage. No Permit has been submitted at this time. 

Jon Hauf motioned to approve the Re-Zone application for Wilcox Addition Lots 1-3 from R1 Single 

Family Residential to R3 Multi-Family Residential, Schneider 2nd, all aye MC. 

Schneider moved to adjourn meeting, Bostow second, meeting adjourned. 

 

 

Joel Hauf, Mayor    Katherine Klemetsrud, Auditor 

 


